Task # | 24 -01 Date: | 11Jan 2024

Meet: | Piets Close/Bridge Street entrance

Great to be back and our first task of 2024 was certainly a workout getting all of us lovely
and warm in no time at all.

11 volunteers started to clear the mud and leaf debris from the path along Piets (or Pigs)
Close. At times it was difficult to see where the path started as so much mud builds up over
autumn with all the leaf drop from nearby trees. And we only see the real benefit later in the
year as the path is then so much easier to keep clear of grass, weeds, and bramble.

We started at Bridge St end and got about half way before time and aching muscles ran out.
We will pick from here in 4-6 weeks to complete the whole path to Mill Lane.

Thanks for all the supportive words of encouragement from walkers during the morning.
Thanks to Nick(Mr lvy), Andy, Steve, Philip, Bob, Pat, Margaret, and Alistair, with Karen, Julie
and Trevor (The trolley) off camera

Next Task:
Thursday 25% Jan 2024 10:00
Location: The Navigation Inn — Towpath repair



